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April 8th, 2024 
 

Request for Support – Mackenzie Forestry Services 
Council received a letter from Frank Lennard of Mackenzie Forest Services requesting a letter of support 
for a proposal to the McLeod Lake Community Forest to reconstruct Kirby’s Cabin on behalf of the 
Mackenzie Nordique’s Cross Country Ski Club. Council passed a motion to provide a letter of support. 
  
Mackenzie Volunteer Appreciation Week 
Council passed a motion to proclaim April 14-20, 2024, as Mackenzie Volunteer Appreciation Week. 
 
Letter of Support Request – Quintette Mine Early Works 
Council received a request from Conuma Mining Services Limited to provide a letter of support for an 
Early Works application to the BC Government. While waiting for approval for their Restart Application to 
restart operations in Window, Little Windy Pit and Big Windy Pit mines, a successful Early Works 
application would permit operations that would keep the workforce employed during any delays. Council 
passed a motion to provide a letter of support.  
 
Truth and Reconcil iation Cal ls for Action  
Council directed staff to bring a report back outlining the progress that has been made in reaching the 
goal of “Adopt and make progress on the specific Truth and Reconciliation Calls for Action identified for 
local Government.”  
 
Land Referral  – Application for a Section 17 ( Indigenous Protected and 
Conserved Area) 
Council directed staff to reach out to the Ministry of Water, Lands, and Resource Stewardship to set up a 
meeting to provide further information. 
 
Land Referral  – Application for a Section 56/57 Mackenzie Rocky Mountain 
Riders 
Council directed Administration to respond by stating they were in support of the application and had no 
objections. 
 
Mackenzie Alpine Riders -  Request to Amend Licence of Occupation 
The Mackenzie Alpine Riders submitted a request to amend their Licence of Occupation agreement to 
update their management plan to include animals other than horses. Council approved the request.  
 
Mackenzie Public Library – Funding Increase Request 
Representatives from the Mackenzie Public Library made a funding increase request of $19,728. Council 
approved the request, and the annual contribution is now $298,609.  
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64 Centennial  – Janitorial  Services Contract 
Council awarded the 2024-2025 64 Centennial Janitorial Services Contract to Bee-Clean Building 
Maintenance for $3,666.19 per month plus GST for year one of the contract and up to $3,757.85 for year 
two of the contract.  
 
Coming Events 
Lheidli T’enneh First Nation Center of Excellence Consultation 
Date: Tuesday April 23, 2024 
Time: 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Location: Mackenzie Recreation Centre 
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